
NAO report - August 2024

To date I have not contributed much to the role, if indeed anything.

I see from various communications that Ben seems to have sorted much for the NAGM 
and upcoming "Spring Holiday".
With little contact from anybody I am not aware of any actions i have.
A few risk assessments have been received.

The new home for the KL do worked well and I know plans are in place or being 
discussed for a repeat event next year. Whilst at the event I spoke to some of 
WASH team and there are some positive rumbles about the revised date.
I helped Midland area at a recent publicity planning day, and have some actions to
follow up on from that.

Due to the date change of WASH i am aware there is now a big gap in the Plus 
diary. Some groups individual are looking to use some time to attend a Butlins 
weekend.

The September Centre Parks event is just around the corner.

Its hard to know what else I can do at the moment as I am so disconnected from 
much of what happens in plus.


